
Creekside Community Announcements 

 

 

MCNEIL MANAGEMENT SERVICES 
Has become our new management company of record, as of  
May 1.  All residents were mailed an introduction letter from 

them this week. A copy is also posted on our website. 
Email: management@mcneilmsi.com 

Phone: (813) 571-7100 
 

 

May inspections will 
include checking the 

canopy heights of 
trees along the 

streets.   
**Please trim trees 

over the street to 15’ 
and 7’ over the 

sidewalk.** 

 
Newsletter Signup 

Please visit our website, 
CreeksideHOA.org, to join the 

mailing list for periodic 
neighborhood updates from 
creeksideBOD@creeksidehoa.org 

 

 
Pressure washing 
sidewalks is very 

important to prevent a 
slipping hazard and is 
required for general 

home upkeep. Please 
check your sidewalks 

and clean if dirty.  

 

Parking Amendment 
The amendment to our documents has been 

filed and finalized. It is posted on our 
Creekside website. The number of permitted 

vehicles to be parked overnight in the 
driveway is limited to three. Please make 

arrangements over the next month to comply 
with the new rule.  
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